8TH GRADE CONFIRMATION CLASS THIS COMING PROGRAM YEAR

Parents of incoming 8th graders - please email Beckie (office@portucc.org) if your child will be participating in Confirmation Class. Church Council, along with our Christian Education Team and office staff, are collaborating to make plans for the program year. Stay tuned!

Our Community Outreach Team invites our church to join the wider efforts of the community to collect school supplies for those in need. Thanks for your support

OZAUKEE COUNTY BACK TO SCHOOL FAIR SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE

Helping Students in Need in Ozaukee County

School supplies collected through August 16



ITEMS NEEDED

- Colored Pencils: 12-count
- Highlighters: all colors
- Dry Erase Markers: wide & narrow
- Sharpies
- Red Pens
- Post-it Notes: (3x3)
- Wooden Rulers
- Pencil boxes:

(8 3/8" L x 5 5/8" W x 2 1/8" H)

DROP OFF LOCATIONS

School supplies can be dropped off in our church entryway (*yellow tub pictured above*) or the following locations:

Ozaukee Food Alliance

100 E Green Bay Ave. Saukville

Feith Family Ozaukee YMCA

465 Northwoods Rd. Port Washington

Port Washington Sate Bank

Fredonia, Belgium, Saukville, Cedarburg and Thiensville Locations

Kohler Credit Union

Grafton, Mequon, and Saukville Locations



RECORDINGS OF OUR CHURCH SERVICES



A reminder that we record our Sunday morning service each week. Head to our **YouTube channel** to view recent services.